

RED RANGE PUBLIC SCHOOL



Newsletter Term 4 Week 3 2020

TRANSITION PROGRAM 2020





We would like to welcome Kalli, William, Ned, Isabella, Ryan, Allara and Madison to our 2020 transition program!







Phone: 02 6734 2257

Fax: 02 6734 2202



Email: redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

We b site: www.red range-p.schools.nsw.gov. au



This week we have welcomed our 2021 Kindergarten transition students into our school. The students had a fantastic time exploring the school grounds and their classroom. They engaged in a number of activities and enjoyed meeting their peers.

Today is World Teachers Day! I would like to thank all of the amazing teachers we have at Red Range Public School. They always go above and beyond for our students.

The staff have been busy working on our next school plan. Later this term I will be distributing our proposed strategic directions and vision statement for feedback and discussion within our community. We look forward to these valuable discussions.

Today students participated in Day for Daniel activities. Students learnt about being safe and identified individuals that can help keep them safe. These activities complemented our child protection units for the term.

The book fair has arrived today! Unfortunately we cannot have parents visit the school due to Covid-19 restrictions. However, we will be providing alternative options for families to purchase items. As always if families would like to buy a book and donate it to the school library please contact the office to discuss arrangements.

Book Fair 2020

Book Fair will be a little different this year. Because we are unable to have parents and carers on school grounds, we will provide photos of books we have on offer as well as their prices via our Facebook page for you to view. You will then be able to send money in with your children to make any purchases. We will have wish list sheets available for the students to fill out and take home. There is also an option to process your order online via Scholastic. How to do this will be on the Book Fair invitation which will be sent home today. We will also be giving the students the opportunity to win a voucher towards buying a book by running a colouring in competition.

One winner and one runner up from each class will be rewarded for their effort with a \$10 or \$5 voucher toward a book!

Book Fair will start 30th October and will run for two weeks.

Please contact our office if you have any other questions regarding Book Fair.

Happy Reading!

Attendance Tip

80 PERCENT

SHOWING UI

P&C NEWS!

We are now taking donations of food items and Christmas items for our Christmas hamper raffle.

Items can be handed in at the school office

Thank you in advance.



Ryan P - 4th November

Mindful

Self-Motivated

Brave

Gritty

Red Range Public School Calendar				
MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY
2nd November Library Scripture	3 rd November	4 th November	5th November Canteen	6th November Sport
9th November Library Scripture NAIDOC WEEK	10 th November	11 th November GIHS Transition	12 th November Canteen	13 th November Sport End of book fair
16 th November Library Scripture	17 th November	18 th November	19 th November Canteen	20th November Sport

RED RANGE PUBLIC SCHOOL



Integrity - Excellence - Respect

A Small School Achieving Big Outcomes!



Enrolling now for 2021











To discuss your transition needs please contact the school:

Phone: 0267342257

Email: redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Website: http://www.redrange-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Red Range Public School Grafton Street, Red Range NSW 2370 Phone: 02 6734 2257 Fax: 02 6734 2202 Email: redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Website: www.redrange-p.schools.nsw.gov.au



RED RANGE PUBLIC SCHOOL



Newsletter Term 4 Week 3 2020

END OF TERM 3 DRESS UP!











Red Range Public School Grafton Street, Red Range NSW 2370 Phone: 02 6734 2257 Fax: 02 6734 2202 Email: redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Website: www.redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au